
 

 

Notices under National Electricity Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the 
National Electricity Law (NEL) of the following matter. 
Under section 95, the Australian Energy Regulator has requested the making of the proposed
National Electricity Amendment (Setting VoLL Following the Shedding of Interruptible Load) 
Rule 2008. The proposal primarily seeks to amend the obligations imposed on NEMMCO to 
set the dispatch price within three intervals to the value of lost load (or VoLL) following the 
shedding of interruptible load as a result of a contingency event.  Submissions must be 
received by 22 May 2008.  
Under section 99, the making of the draft determination and draft National Electricity 
Amendment (NEM Reliability Settings: Information, Safety Net and Directions) Rule 2008. In 
relation to the draft determination: 

• Requests for a pre-determination hearing must be received by 1 May 2008. 

• Submissions must be received by 6 June 2008. 

• Submissions and requests for a hearing should be forwarded to 
submissions@aemc.gov.au. 

Submissions should be submitted in accordance with the AEMC’s Guidelines for making 
written submissions on Rule change proposals. The AEMC publishes all submissions on its 
website subject to a claim of confidentiality. 
Further details on the above matters are available on the AEMC’s website www.aemc.gov.au.
All documents in relation to the above matters are published on the AEMC’s website and are 
available for inspection at the offices of the AEMC.  
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